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Implementation of Version 5010 and D.0 
Transactions-ePACES Deployment 
Announcement 
 

The eMedNY implementation of the HIPAA 5010 effort will take place 
during the evening of July 20, 2011, and proceed into the morning hours 
of July 21, 2011. During that time, the eMedNY ePACES Application will 
undergo extensive enhancements to facilitate the move to HIPAA 5010. 
Please take the opportunity to submit all ePACES batch transactions by 
10 PM the evening of July 20, 2011, to ensure complete processing of 
your batches prior to the deployment of the enhancements.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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